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JOINT CITY – COUNTY AGENCIES  

MOVE TO 271 BUILDING 

 

(Sedgwick County, Kan.) – This month three joint city-county agencies are moving into the 
271 building located at 271 W. 3rd in Wichita.  
 

 Wednesday, August 31, the Wichita Area Metropolitan Planning Organization (WAMPO) 
offices closed to the public. WAMPO will open on Monday, September 12.  

 

 Thursday, September 1, the Metropolitan Area Planning Department (MAPD) closed to 
the public.  MAPD will be open to the public on Monday, September 12. 

 

 Beginning Wednesday, September 28, the Metropolitan Area Building and Construction 
Division (MABCD) will close its Seneca office at 3 p.m. As of Thursday, September 29, 
its City Hall office will be closed to the public.  On Monday, October 3, MABCD will be 
open for business.  

 
Customers who regularly have business with these three agencies will find the new facility more 
convenient and easier to access. 
 
A ribbon-cutting and open house event for the 271 building will be held at 1 p.m. Tuesday, 
October 11.  
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